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Count My Vote Leaders Issue Statement on Initiative 

Initiative moving forward to end divisiveness, give voters final, unified say on election process. 
 

SALT LAKE CITY – Leaders of the Count My Vote citizens’ initiative today issued the following 
statement: 
 
“As a non-partisan community organization, Count My Vote is committed to increasing 
participation in Utah’s elections. It’s time to move beyond divisiveness and become unified on 
Utah’s election process. It is clear that the People of Utah should decide how they choose 
candidates for elected office, and that their unified voice must be heard. 
 
Count My Vote is moving forward with our initiative. We are refining the initiative's final legal 
language based on public feedback, which we will file in the coming days. We will begin collecting 
signatures next week.” 

 
Count My Vote is a non-partisan, non-profit community organization dedicated to increasing 
voter participation by ensuring that all Utah voters have a voice in our elections. 
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